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The teaching and learning pedagogy at Cranbourne Primary School is developed on a  

RECIPE (Relevant Engaging Challenging Innovative Personalized Enjoyable) 

 based curriculum that supports the members of the school community to develop intrinsic  

PRIDE (Persistence Responsibility Independence Discipline Enthusiasm) in their learning. 

CALENDAR  

 

UPCOMING 

EVENTS 

 

Quote of the Week 
  

‘To invent, you need a good imagination’ 

- Thomas A. Edison 

 

Congratulations to staff and students of           
Cranbourne Primary School,  who enthusiastically 
participated in the Literacy/Numeracy Dress Up 
day. Characters and concepts were developed 
from Literacy & Numeracy.  Students participated 
in a variety of activities throughout the day and 
we celebrated with a parade at the afternoon     
assembly, which was attended by parents and 
grandparents. 
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PRINCIPAL’S NEWS 

Cheryl Van Deursen 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

Thursday, September 10th 

Swimming balance $40 due 
by 4 pm tomorrow - no late 
payments accepted 

 

Friday, September 18th 

Football Day Parade 

Last day of Term 3, school 
finishes at 3:15 pm 

 

Monday, October 5th 

Return to school 8:50 am 

It is always fun to dress up— Bianca made a beautiful 

‘Dorothy’ from the Wizard of Oz, Brodie and Seth were great 

‘Cat in the Hat’ characters, Ebony and Courtney made beauti-

ful  ‘Princesses’ and Rebecca was a most impressive ‘pirate’. 

http://www.cranbourne-ps.vic.edu.au


 HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

TO OUR SEPTEMBER  

BABIES!  

9th-15th   

Abhay M 

Charlee W 

Tahrah H 

Latoya E 

Zaelyn W 

Cooper L 

Maggie K 

Isabel G 

Katrina F 

 

 

 

 

Stars of the Week 

These students have demonstrated intrinsic 
PRIDE (Persistence, Responsibility,  
Independence, Discipline, Enthusiasm)  

in their learning: 
 
 

                   

Learning community Student 

FOUNDATION 
 

 

JUNIOR 

 

 

 

MIDDLE  

 

 

SENIOR 

 

 

 

Art  

Physical Ed  

Assistant Principal Summer L (MSG) 

Principal Rebecca N (SBP) 

From the Office  

Di Fernand 

Assistant Principal 

Curriculum 

     Woolworths Earn & Learn 
 

As you know, CPS has been participating in the Woolworths Earn & Learn program.  

The program has now finished for this year, so a big THANK YOU to everyone who supported 
our school.  

We're now at the important stage of the program where the Sticker Sheets are collected and 
lodged as our Earn & Learn claim. We will then be able to get new educational equipment for 
our school.  

The more sticker sheets we collect, the more we can redeem. So this week, please send in 
your Woolworths Earn & Learn Sticker Sheets and any loose Earn & Learn stickers you may 
have. Remember to check your handbag, the car glove box or they may even be on the fridge! 
Every little bit helps.  We will be collecting stickers up until Wednesday 16th September 2015. 

Thanks again for all your support! 

                                                                       

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                              

 

Happy Birthday to 
those students 
who celebrate 
their birthday 

this week!  

 Reminder that the front door 

is only to be used by parents 

conducting business at the 

office. Students must use the 

deck door at all times, and 

parents when not on office 

business should also use the 

deck door. 

If you have outstanding  fees 

you can pay by cash, EFT or 

directly into our bank acct : 

 

CPS BANK DETAILS 

BSB  013 593 

Account Number 

499102494 

The office will close at  

3.30pm every Tuesday 

due to Staff Meeting. 

Zac H. 

Piper M. 

Nathan W 

Tai C 

Johnathan R 

Niduka R. 

Nicholas R. 

Leah W. 

  

  

  

Grace W. (FER) 

Cooper L  (MTB) 



 



 
 



 



 



 

         ORIGAMI WORKSHOPS with JOEL 

               

 

 
 

             Each Thursday at lunch time on the deck, Joel Miller  from our Middle 
school will be ‘teaching’ students the Art of Origami. 

         

 To participate, students will need to pay 20 cents. 

 
        Students will be able to keep their origami work to take home at the 
end of the lesson. 

 
        Joel will be running these workshops during term 4 to raise enough 
money to make a  donation to  

 

  The Christopher Blind Mission 

         

CBM (previously Christian Blind Mission) is an international Christian     
development organization, committed to improving the quality of life of 
people with disabilities in the poorest communities of the world. 

 
       We support and encourage Joel in his endeavor to support this     
charity. 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Christian
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Disability
http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCN-Rl5CD5McCFaIypgodFo0AkA&url=http://origamiers.com/2013/12/how-to-make-ninja-star.html&bvm=bv.102022582,d.dGY&psig=AFQjCNHSKbJZHSTEbaFKa7S3JlJW2xDXmQ&u
http://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=http://i.ytimg.com/vi/FOg5XKQhn_Q/sddefault.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.origamispirit.com/videos/traditional-origami-models/&h=480&w=640&tbnid=Qpb62Q7GIYuWAM:&docid=p7O0voEJA7mQvM&ei=aQvtVZwzp8qYBcaCvbAJ&tbm=isch&ved=0CDQQM
http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCIW1x66E5McCFeYXpgodh_EPLA&url=http://www.dreamstime.com/royalty-free-stock-photography-paper-origami-boat-image14190917&psig=AFQjCNGt1yZgRXcB4hTlmHjt1Bw
http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCLiwo86E5McCFWfGpgodNOkGoA&url=http://www.wikihow.com/Make-an-Inflatable-Cube-Out-of-Paper&psig=AFQjCNHGQM-WBjw5H9QrvHwhcTrndfD06Q&ust=1441684779985914


 


